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 City of Sherwood, Oregon 
 Planning Commission Meeting 
 
 June 15, 1993 
 
 
1. Call to Order/Roll Call.  Chairman Birchill called the 

meeting to order at 7:30 p.m.  Commission members present 
were: Eugene Birchill, Marty Ruehl, Chris Corrado, Rick 
Hohnbaum, Marge Stewart, Glen Warmbier, and Chris Saxton.   
Councilmembers present were:  Mayor Walter Hitchcock, Barry 
Kennedy, Kenneth Shannon, and Mark Cottle.  Planning Director 

Carole Connell and City Manager Jim Rapp were also present. 
 
2. Minutes of previous meetings. 
 
 Minutes of June 1, 1993:  Marty Ruehl moved, seconded by 

Chris Saxton, that the minutes of the June 1, 1993, meeting 
be approved as submitted.  Motion carried unanimously. 

 
3. Planning Commission Training Session: 
 
 The meeting of the Planning Commission was called in order to 

conduct a joint training session for the Commission and City 
Council.  John Andersen and Ardis Stevenson, of Planning 

Commission Training Team (PCTT) were introduced by Ms. 
Connell.  The training session ended about 9:30 p.m. 

 
4. Discussion of Council Goals Related to Planning. 
 
 Following the training session, the Council's Goals for 1993-

1995 were discussed at length. 
 
5. Adjourn: 
 
There being no further items before the Commission, Chairman 
Birchill adjourned the meeting at 10:30 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 
Carole W. Connell 
Planning Director 


